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March 28, 2018

The Brooklyn Board of Education held a special meeting on March 28, 2018 in the Central Office
Community Room. In attendance were: Mrs. Genna, Mrs. Trivella (6:56), Mrs. Lyons, Mrs.
Codding and Mr. Richards. Mrs. Buell, Superintendent, and Mr. Otto, Board of Finance were
also in attendance. Members of the teaching staff and public were in the audience.

Absent: Mr. Atchinson

1. Call to Order
Mrs. Genna called the meeting to order at 6:31 PM.

2. Presentation from PM Resources LLC, Regarding solar options

Mrs. Buell introduced Roger LeFleur, who has been the project manager on the roof
project. He and Erik Bartone, of DBS Energy, Inc. gave a presentation on solar options
for both the elementary and middle school buildings. Mr. LeFleur informed that the costs
for installing solar power is eligible for school construction grants and a state
reimbursement rate of between 62.5% and 72.5%. They gave a presentation on how
solar energy would benefit the Brooklyn Schoal District.

3. Adjournment

Motion to adjourn at 7:02 PM
(Codding / Lyons)
Unanimous vote to approve

Respectiully Submitted
Joarn M Engel
Recording Secretary



